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Mr. Andrew McKinnon 

Chairman 

Gold Coast World Surfing Reserve 

21 Elizabeth Street 

Currumbin QLD 4223 

 

Dear Andrew,  

On behalf of Currumbin Stand Up Paddle Club Inc. and its members I would like to put our 
whole-hearted support behind this fantastic initiative in seeking to have the coastline stretching 
from Snapper Rocks to Burleigh Heads elevated to a World Surfing Reserve. 

The club and its members use this area daily for training and recreation as well as regular 
events and want to this iconic and pristine area preserved for all ocean users and future 
generations to enjoy. 

The club understands that by supporting this proposal it will not adversely impact any of its 
activities and have a positive effect for the southern Gold Coast region. 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

Sean Bicknell  

President 

Currumbin SUP Club Inc. 
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